[image: image1.png]



[image: image2]Grove Academy

ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan
“Every child deserves to be the best they can be”

RSE consultation
Our ref: o:\letters home\Focus Group Letter Spring 2

5th March 2020
Dear Parents / Carers,

The Department for Education has announced changes to Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education and Health Education (RSE), which will come into effect from September 2020. All schools will be required to comply with the updated requirements. 

In light of these changes, we will  be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so we can be sure our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their:

· Age

· Physical and emotional maturity

· Religious and cultural backgrounds

· Special educational needs and/or disabilities

As an academy we strongly believe that parents and carers play a key role in the education of our children and would like to invite you to a consultation evening to inform you of the proposed changes and hear your views upon these. Please kindly note that all views are welcome and every effort will be made so that they are reflected in our final decision. However, as these need to be balanced with the needs of our children, ultimately the final decision for the curriculum lies with school (having taken these views on board).

How can you help?

We’re running a focus group on Thursday 12th March at 5:00 pm. If you’d like to participate, please sign up on Parent Pay by Monday 9th March.

The consultation group meeting should take no more than 45 minutes.

To help you understand the curriculum requirements we need to meet, please take a look at the enclosed guide which outlines what all pupils are expected to know by the end of primary school ahead of the meeting.

If you are unable to attend the consultation meeting, but would still like to participate, please submit any questions or concerns in writing by Friday 13th March, addressed to Mrs Exintari.

Thank you for your time and we hope to see you there.

Yours faithfully, 

Kathleen Exintari

PSHE Lead
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PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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